
The Evansville Chapter of the
AMERICAN GUILD OF ORGANISTS

is pleased to announce
PEDALS, PIPES, AND PINOT

Friday February 10, 2012
Beginning at 6:30 p.m.

THEN PEDALS, PIPES, AND PINOT IS FOR YOU!
Join us for this hands-on keyboard adventure! 

STARTING LOCATION: Lutheran Church of Our Redeemer, Evansville, IN
1811 Lincoln Avenue; continuing at a nearby AGO member's home.

Please RSVP by Wednesday, February 8, 2012 
For more information and to RSVP, contact Neal at nealbiggers@yahoo.com or (812) 424-7382.
There is no charge, but the opportunity to make a small donation to our AGO chapter will be available.

• Are you an adult who has been playing the piano for any length 
of time?

• Would you like to spend some time on a Friday evening 
informally seeing, hearing, and playing some real pipe organs?

• Would you enjoy some relaxing social time and refreshments 
with other music lovers in an AGO member's home?
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